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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
✔ Marks Travelers Events
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DECEMBER
18 2011 Three Flags Committee Meeting

10 am Fullerton Harley Davidson

HHaappppyy  HHoolliiddaayyss

OCTOBER 2010
INCOME:
NEW MEMBERS:

REGULAR: 0@$25.00 $00.00
NEWSLETTER: 1@$45.00 $45.00

RENEWALS:
REGULAR: 15@$25.00 $375.00
NEWSLETTER: 13@$45/00 $585.00

TOTAL INCOME $1,005.00

EXPENSES:
POSTAGE: FOR OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

$117.76

Anyone who paid for membership at Three Flags 
and didn’t get a  membership card, I’d like to hear
from you. Either phone me at (562) 408-1330 or

email me at sallyjbishop65@gmail.com.

Sally Bishop

MEMBERSHIP REPORT

JANUARY
8 SCMA General Sunland

Membership Meeting 9-11 am
Angeles National Golf Club
9401 Foothill Blvd.
714-801-3931

9✔ SCMA Soup Run Apple Valley
Sign-in: 8-10 am
Molly Brown’s Kitchen 
21851 Hwy 18
760-954-9054 / 714-801-3931

16 SCMA Soup Run (Rain Date)

29 Three Flags Classic Drawing     Fullerton
12 noon
Fullerton Harley Davison
2635 Orangethorpe Ave.
626-274-2237 / 760-954-9054
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YEARLY SUBSCRIPTION price to members is $45.00;
No single copy sales. Mail orders to: Southern 
California Motorcycling News, P.O. Box 487, Norwalk, CA 
90651-0487.

S.C.M.A. MONTHLY MEETINGS
The following meetings are open to all S.C.M.A. members and their guests:

MONTHLY GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS are held the 2nd Saturday of each month at 9:00 a.m.
(Except in March, September and October, check date shown on calendar of events and annual calendar)

— CHECK CALENDAR OF EVENTS FOR ADDRESSES OF MEETING PLACES —
Blake Anderson  714-801-3931

EXECUTIVE BOARD

EXECUTIVE BOARD COMMITTEES

VICE CHAIRMAN
Gaylord (Huey) Ward 

760-954-9054   
Huey@ix.netcom.com 

CORR. SEC./MEMBERSHIP
Sally Bishop
562-408-1330

SallyJBishop65@gmail.com

CHAIRMAN
Blake Anderson

714-801-3931
Blake@BlakeAndersonconsulting.com

TREASURER
David L. Johnson

909-271-0137
treasurer@sc-ma.com

RECORDING SECRETARY
Dennis Even
661-298-0000

even4two@pacbell.net

REFEREE & INSURANCE
Joe Mandeville
626-274-2237

scmareferee@gmail.com

S.C.M.A.
WEBSITE

SC-MA.com
TO PLACE INFO ON SITE:

TERRY SMITH
Webmaster10@frontiernet.net

S.C.M.A. NEWS
NEWSLETTER EDITOR

Jan Staws
310-387-3974 cell

janstaws@verizon.net

REMEMBER!
ARTICLES MUST RECEIVED BY

DECEMBER 10, 2010
TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE 

JANUARY 2011 ISSUE

GRAPHIC DESIGN
Randy Angel

18531 Mansel Ave.
Redondo Beach, CA 90278

310-370-2725
rwangel@earthlink.net

Travelers Award 2011
Dannie Fox

805-659-1956/805-889-5220
twofoxs@pacbell.net

Blazing Saddles 2011
Dennis Even

661-298-0000/even4two@pacbell.net
Dannie Fox

805-659-1956/twofoxs@pacbell.net

Grand Tour 2011
Logan Olds

760-508-7819
eevee642@aol.com

Newsletter Editor
Jan Staws

310-387-3974 cell    janstaws@verizon.net

AMA Insurance Information
Joe Mandeville

scmareferee@gmail.com

Three Flags Classic 2011
Chairman - Joe Mandeville 760-954-9054    

joemandevillechairthreeflagsclassic@yahoo.com 

Vice-Chairman - Gaylord (Huey) Ward     760-954-9054
huey@ix.netcom.com

POSTMASTER: Please send address changes to
Southern California Motorcycling News, 
P.O. Box 487, Norwalk, CA
90651-0487.

USA-Four Corners M/C Tours
David L. Johnson

909-271-0137
chairman@usa4corners.org

California Adventure
Logan Olds

760-985-7660
eevee642@aol.com
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Hi Everyone,

Well the year is coming to an end and I hope that you all had some great riding this year and
many tales to tell. To say the least the weather has been a questionalbe thing all year long
for riding. We will have enjoyed the Turkey Run by the time you get this and I hope we had a
good turn out. It is so hard to figure out why riders do not attend the events when we work
so hard on getting them ready and putting them on.

The annual calendar of events should be ready for the January issue and we do have less
rides from the SCMA due to the fact volunteers are hard to come by. I believe we still have
our traditional ones, Soup Run, Sweetheart Ride, Dog Days of Summer, Blazing Saddles,
Grand Tour, Cemetary Ride and Turkey Run. The rest of the calendar will be filled by our char-
ter clubs. Travelers is still alive and well. We have a new event, a Mission Run, which is part
of the California Adventure series. The California Parts is the other half of the tandum. You
can chose to do both or one of them, they both qualify for the Triple Crown award.

Speaking of the Triple Crown, the banquet has been set for February 19, 2011 at the Radison
Hotel in Ontario, California of course. See flyer in next months newsletter or on the website.
I’ll be there, will you?

I have volunteered to Chair the Sweetheart Ride and Turkey Run in 2011. I also plan on help-
ing with the family picnic and ride which will be Dog Days of Summer. We are hoping you will
bring your family out to enjoy a good day of fun and laughter. There will be a ride available
along with good eats and lots of fun. Bring the kids, the grandkids, everyone is welcomed.
We use to do this every year but somehow it went by the wayside. Please give us a reason
to continue doing it again by supporting our effort on letting the membership know we appre-
ciate them.

I would like to thank everyone who has helped the SCMA this year. Change is not always
easy to accept but change is necessary to continue to grow and exist. Three Flags is facing
some very strong challenges because of the problems in Mexico and as always the safety of
our members comes first. I know that each and everyone of the participats of the Classic
understand this and support the decisions made by the 2011 committee.

I wish each and everyone of you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Keep the rubber
side down, the sunny side up.

Your Editor,
Jan Staws

EDITOR’S CORNER
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This year’s soup run will have a bit of a twist...instead of soup we are going to have…
Cincinnati Chili. Your choice of a 3 Way, 4 Way or a 5 Way. I hear you say that you don’t

know what that is....well come on out, enjoy a pleasant ride and then indulge in your choice
of Cincinnati’s favorite! I guarantee you will love it!

Southern California Motorcycling Association
presents:

Sunday
January 9, 2011

Start time 8-10 a.m.
Mollie’s Kountry Kitchen

21851 Hwy 18
Apple Valley, CA 92307

CHECK WEBSITE FOR UPDATED INFORMATION OR

CALL 760-954-9054 OR 714-801-3931

Rain Date is Sunday, January 16, 2011

SCMA Members ride FREE
$10 for non-members 

All riders must bring 2 cans of soup for entry

(Please do not bring outdated cans. Both cans of soup,
along with proceeds, will be donated charity this year )

Sanctioned Ride

Cincinnati Chili is being served this year,
cooked by our own Vice-Chairman Huey Ward 

at the finish from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. Ride closes at 3 p.m.
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VETERANS HONORED

Cross-country rides let motorcyclist find himself
By Lee Cataluna 
www.staradvertiser.com

Danny Graham is washing his clothes in a motel room sink in Canada, talking fondly about the huge bugs on the wind-
shield and the smell of roadkill in the evening air. He pauses, chuckles a little and says, “Just don’t call me crazy, OK?”

What’s crazy about a guy riding a motorcycle 400, sometimes 600 miles a day all summer long? It’s an American dream.
On Friday, Graham, 67, CEO of well-known Hawaii company Graham Builders, sets out on the second phase of his quest

to complete the “Triple Crown” of motorcycle rides, which will take him across the continental United States from the Mexican
border to Canada and from California to Maine. He’s on the bike 8-12 hours a day, traveling with plans but no reservations.
“Nothing like having to ride 100 miles more to find a hotel room after thinking you were finished for the day,” Graham says.

It started in 1999, when Graham bought a Harley. “You know, trying to find yourself, second childhood, all that,” he jokes.
After going around Oahu more times than he could count, Graham started looking for bigger challenges.

He hooked up with the Southern California Motorcycle Association (www.sc-ma.com) which sponsors rides across the
country. He found he loved the open road, the time to think, the intensity of the experience that you just don’t get traveling in a
car.

“The rain, the bugs, the cold, the heat.You ride through temperatures from 40 degrees to 188 degrees.”
In May, Graham did the first phase of the Triple Crown, a ride called “Four Corners” that starts in San Ysidro, Calif., near

the Mexican border, goes diagonally across the continent to Maine, south to Key West, Fla., and then back up and across to
Washington state. Graham covered 12,000 miles in 19 days on his BMW.

On Friday, he started out in Regina, Canada, to ride a 3,000-mile course through Arizona to the Mexican border. He’s done
trips alone before, but this time he’s riding with five buddies from Hawaii.

Then, later this week, Graham will attempt the Parks Adventure ride, covering 8,000 miles to visit 24 monuments in
California state parks.

It’s not a race, it’s all about getting there. “There’s no excuses if you break down or get sick or get lost.You either finish or
you don’t.”

On previous trips, he collected souvenir magnets wherever he traveled. “But after you reach about 200 magnets, you think,
‘What am I going to do with all these magnets?’” Graham says. Since then, he’s taken some pictures on the trips, but mostly
just brings home memories.

It’s not like he’s doing this for a prize. “In the end, all you get is a plaque. No money. But you have the personal satisfaction
of saying, ‘Yeah, I’ve done it.’”

FOUR CORNERS RIDE 2010

Good Afternoon Patriots! 

My name is Leah Gallagher and I am the Tribute Coordinator for American Veterans Traveling Tribute. We travel the
country with our Cost of Freedom Tribute to honor, respect, and remember all those whom have fought for the freedom
we celebrate. Included in this Tribute is an 80% replica (100% content) of the Vietnam Wall and a Gold Dog Tag display
that reflects all those lost in the Global War on Terror as well as numerous other displays. A Tribute event provides a forum
for communities to educate and celebrate all that makes our country great! We still have available dates for 2011 and are
developing our 2012 schedule. If your area is interested in being a potential host and would like Tribute booking details
and cost information please contact me at the below email:

Please also check out our website at www.avtt.org for more information on our company and our Cost of Freedom
Tribute. I look forward to hearing from you soon!

Thank you for your time, 

Leah Gallagher
Tribute Coordinator — American Veterans Traveling Tribute
(tel) 903-714-8634 • (fax) 903-561-9885 • (em) leah@avtt.org
www.avtt.org
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SCMA GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Sally Bishop,

Greg Kirchner

Membership Chairman, Sally Bishop, reported renewals & new membership for the month at
23, for a total membership of 650.

Comments on Newsletter:
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Continued on page 10

its Annual Saint Patrick’s Day ride for the 2011 SCMA calendar.



SCMA Wishes 
you and your 

family a 
Joyous 

Holiday Season
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SCMA MEMBERSHIP REPORT
Continued from page 9

SCMA Wishes 
you and your 

family a 
Joyous 

Holiday Season

29.
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Greetings to all fellow Three Flags Classic riders.

Your 2011 Three Flags Classic committee has been working to make your 2011 ride most memorable.

This year we are incorporating an Iron Butt Association, “Border to Border” Run, along with our traditional “Three Flags
Classic.”

This gives all riders more options. One can enter the IBA,  “Border to Border,” in addition to the “Three Flags Classic” or
one can chose to enter only the Three Flags Classic. Of course this brings about some necessary changes to the regis-
tration process, many of which are required by “Home Land Security.”

We will now have a registration form that must be completed by all entrants. No exceptions, and all areas of the form must
be completed. Those that are received with incomplete information will be returned. The SCMA RESERVES THE RIGHT
TO REFUSE SERVICE TO ANYONE.

All entrants will go through the drawing process in January, including those who chose to do the IBA Border to Border,
except those that are exempt from the drawing.

A decision to NOT enter Mexico for the SCMA Three Flags riders has been made. At present those choosing to do the
IBA, “Border to Border,” crossing into Mexico is required.”

All riders will be registering at a Chula Vista/San Ysidro area hotel and turning in their start cards at a turnaround area next
to the Mexican border, on the US side. Those wishing or needing to enter Mexico can do so, easily from the turnaround.
The turnaround is not on Interstate 5, but on surface streets in San Ysidro. Maps from the registration hotel to the turn-
around will be provided for all riders. The easy access to Mexico from the turnaround will also be provided.

That’s it for now, we’ll keep you posted. The 2011 Committee hopes that you have a great Thanksgiving & Christmas
Season.

Gaylord “Huey” Ward
2011 Three Flags Classic
Vice-Chair

Logan Olds is now the go-to guy for the CPA event and the Mission Run.

The 2011 California Mission Tour and California Park Adventure mailing address will be the
following. Please use this information for contact list information appearing on the website,
in the newsletters and in any relevant correspondence mentioning 2011 events.

Logan Olds
PO Box 400771
Hesperia, CA 92340

THREE FLAGS CLASSIC

ATTENTION RIDERS
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or your

eevee642@aol.com
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Submitted by Bob Masuzumi 

We heard some of these before.

Steven Wright, a stand-up comic said, “I woke up one morning, and all of my stuff had been stolen and
replaced by exact duplicates.” His mind sees things differently than most of us do. Here are some
of his gems:

1 - I’d kill for a Nobel Peace Prize.
2 - Borrow money from pessimists — they don’t expect it back.
3 - Half the people you know are below average.
4 - 99% of lawyers give the rest a bad name.
5 - 82.7% of all statistics are made up on the spot.
6 - A conscience is what hurts when all your other parts feel so good.
7 - A clear conscience is usually the sign of a bad memory.
8 - If you want the rainbow, you’ve got to put up with the rain.
9 - All those who believe in psycho kinesis, raise my hand.
10 - The early bird may get the worm, but the second mouse gets the cheese.
11 - I almost had a psychic girlfriend ... but she left me before we met.
12 - OK, so what’s the speed of dark?  
13 - How do you tell when you’re out of invisible ink? 
14 - If everything seems to be going well, you have obviously overlooked something.
15 - Depression is merely anger without enthusiasm.
16 - When everything is coming your way, you’re in the wrong lane.
17 - Ambition is a poor excuse for not having enough sense to be lazy.
18 - Hard work pays off in the future; laziness pays off now.
19 - I intend to live forever ... so far, so good.
20 - If Barbie is so popular, why do you have to buy her friends? 
21 - Eagles may soar, but weasels don’t get sucked into jet engines.
22 - What happens if you get scared half to death twice? 
23 - My mechanic told me, “I couldn’t repair your brakes, so I made your horn louder.”
24 - Why do psychics have to ask you for your name? 
25 - If at first you don’t succeed, destroy all evidence that you tried.
26 - A conclusion is the place where you got tired of thinking.
27 - Experience is something you don’t get until just after you need it.
28 - The hardness of the butter is proportional to the softness of the bread.
29 - To steal ideas from one person is plagiarism; to steal from many is research.
30 - The problem with the gene pool is that there is no lifeguard.
31 - The sooner you fall behind, the more time you’ll have to catch up.
32 - The colder the x-ray table, the more of your body is required to be on it.
33 - Everyone has a photographic memory; some just don’t have film.
34 - If your car could travel at the speed of light, would your headlights work?

GOOD STUFF
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— Entry form available online and in next month’s newsletter —
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IS ANYONE INTERESTED IN 
THREE FLAGS THIS YEAR?

The committee was formed and was successful in making some major decisions rapidly.
As most people know we are starting at the Mexican Border. However, those riders that are
also doing the IBA “Border to Border” aspect of the event will have to cross the border into
Mexico. The IBA aspect will also have a time limitation. This Border to Border event is a spe-
cial one time event.

Three Flags will finish at a resort hotel in Penticton, B.C.
The check points have been selected and details should be finalized soon. I must say the

route selected is going to be very good.
I call every ones attention to the sc-ma.com web page, as well as the Three Flags

Classic.org. These pages have up to date information. The committee is very good at getting
the  information posted as soon as possible.

I recommend that you check these sites on a regular bases.You can even join the Forum
and discuss various items.

The drawing for the tickets will be January 29, 2011.
If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact a committee person.

Joe Mandeville
Chairman
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IMAGES FROM THREE FLAGS

by Randy Shull
Photos by Bill Schmidt

Monday morning, left Kalaspell Montana 8 a.m, 43 degrees, sunny. Man are we ready for something with
no rain. Forty minutes later, fog, the preliminary for a wet day again but with a twist. It didn’t rain. Enjoy the pics,
we did ride 350 for the day, 10 hours, the camera won’t do justice for what we really rode thru, wound up thru
Calgary, (crazy traffic) crazy intense city, to tough to relax, hammered the throttle heading east just to get out
of a dangerous feeling (biker intuition) and were glad we did.

Couple hours later, a hundred miles east we landed into a little burg called Wheatland. Nice bar, calm, nice
people, great pizza, fantastic 50v dollar room and a good night sleep. Really got lucky with the weather. 39
degrees and clear when we left this morning, but that’s for the next blog.

Big country up here, the farms are huge. Pickup trucks are on steroids and so are the women. LOL. I
played with my new helmet cam, its ok. I will send those pics to anyone that emails me back and ask for
them. There are about 80 pics. Kinda cool. Easy for me to send.

What a great trip so far. Equipment still working great, including Gregg’s harley. LOL… Randy
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SCENES FROM PISMO BEACH
Photos by Bill Schmidt
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TOUR THE NICEST COUNTRY
IN THE WORLD

ON A MOTORCYCLE
27th year of an exciting tour

to all four corners of the USA within 21 days!

Any route or time of the year. Multiple awards!

GO TO OUR WEBSITE www.usa4corners.org FOR SIGN UP INFORMATION

BE THE FIRST FINISHERS FROM YOUR STATE IN 2010

Sanctioned Ride

USA Four Corners Tour 
has been a AMA Grand Tour

since 2008

4Corners Started the AMA grand Tour with
AMA back in 2008 and we have participants in

it now. And already David Allen 10-059 has
won a set of Dunlop Tires from AMA on the

4Corners AMA Grand Tour. 

David L. Johnson
PO Box 1580

Loma Linda, CA 92354
909-271-0137 • chairman@usa4corners.org



The above businesses are always generous 
when we need a sign-in or checkpoint.

PLEASE SUPPORT THEM
When you are in the market for cycles, parts & accessories!

Articles and advertising must be received by the 10th of the month to appear in the next published issue of the
Newsletter (one month out). Example: Deadline - September 10, 2007 for publication in the October 2007 Newsletter.

All advertising rates (other than personal (classified) ads) are based on black & white camera-ready copy (PDF format).
Additional charges will be added for material that requires rework or touch-up to make it camera-ready.

Send advertising material to:
Southern California Motorcycling Association - Post Office Box 487 - Norwalk, CA 90651-0487

All SCMA sponsored event flyers must have: “A SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA MOTORCYCLING ASSOCIATION EVENT”
displayed prominently upon them.

NOTE: Any article, letter or material printed in this or any SCMA News, is the view or opinion of the author or contributor
of said material and not necessarily the policy, view, or opinion of the SCMA.

Antelope Valley Riders
Doug Hoffelt 661-943-2213

B.M.W. Club of So. California
Robert Lamishaw  818-781-0016

Motorcycle Touring Assn., Ch. 3
Steve Morris 310-325-6388

Pasadena Motorcycle Club
Levi Medina 626-794-5881

Shamrock Road Riders
Dale Brassfield 805-529-4245

South Coast BMW Riders
www.scbmwrc.com

Victor McLaglen Motor Corps.
Mickey Minor 949-768-1631

SCMA CHARTERED CLUBS

The following businesses have offered their facilities for SCMA events and are 
willing to discuss details with your Area or Club Representative.

Clubs… Need a Sign-In or Checkpoint? Please use these supporters:

Bob Brown’s Motor Works
Pomona 909-629-2132

Cycle Gear
Newhall 661-255-6522

Cycle Giant
Lake Forest 949-454-2199

Cycle Parts
San Diego 619-284-7617

Cycle Parts West
Westminster 714-894-9829

Fullerton Harley Davidson
Fullerton 714-871-6563

Huntington Beach  Honda
Roger & Julianne Smith

714-842-5533

JBJ Cycles
Santa Ana 714-836-8584

Simi Valley Honda
Simi Valley 805-526-4122

For information on future events,
visit “The Ride Line” at

http://www.liveride.org/Rides
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